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7 November 2023 

Christmas Plans 

Dear families, 
 

As December is fast approaching, we wanted to keep you up to date with our Christmas plans. 
 

On Wednesday 20th December, it’s Christmas dinner day and Christmas party day! 
 

The children have the opportunity to order a delicious Christmas dinner of turkey and all the 
trimmings. If your child does not wish to order one, then please send them with a packed 
lunch.  
 

With the exception of Nursery (who have a double party day), Christmas parties will be held 
in the afternoon of Wednesday 20th December. These will include Christmas games, dancing 
and lots of fun! Children are welcome to come to school in their Christmas jumpers/party 
wear for the whole day. Children in Reception to Year 6 will not be required to bring any food 
for their parties. Nursery children will need to bring food but more information regarding 
Nursery parties will follow shortly. 
 

Please see below for Christmas performances / sing-a-longs: 
 

Nursery and RC and RSJ Year Group: 
Thursday 14th December: 1.45pm (afternoon Nursery children) 
Tuesday 19th December: 10am (morning Nursery children) 
 

Year Group 1 and 2: 
Thursday 14th December: 9.30am or Monday 18th December: 2pm  
 

Year Group 3 and 4:  
Wednesday 20th December: 9.15am or Tuesday 19th December: 2.30pm 

 

Year Group 5 and 6:  
Friday 15th December 2.30am or Monday 18th December, 9.15pm 

 

Due to the capacity of the hall, we are only able to offer a maximum of two tickets per family 
per year group performance. 
 

Tickets will be available week commencing Monday 20 November and will be booked through 
Google Forms. There will no physical tickets to collect from the school office. Instead, once 
tickets have been allocated, you will receive an email confirming the performance you are 
attending. Please keep this email and show on entry on the date of the performance. 
 

 



 

 

 

Nursery EYFS Year 1 and 2 Year 3 and 4 Year 5 and 6 

Google form 
emailed on 
Monday 20 
November at 
6pm 

Google form 
emailed on 
Monday 20 
November at 
6pm 

Google form 
emailed on 
Tuesday 
21 November at 
6pm 

Google form 
emailed on 
Wednesday 22 
November at 
6pm 

Google form 
emailed on 
Thursday 23 
November at 
6pm 

 

Thank you for your cooperation and continued support, 
 

 

Mr M Vickers  
Lead Principal  
 


